
Posted 10.27.23 

Wakefield School District – SAU 101 

 
 

~ Notice Public Forum ~  
 
 

The Wakefield School Board will be hosting a Public Forum  
 

Monday, November 6, 2023, at the 
 

Paul School Library 
5:30 PM 

 
Stephen Appleby, Director of Higher Education at New Hampshire Department of Education 

will be sharing the different ways in which a person can apply for credentialing to receive licensure    
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